
 

 

          

1 June 2021 
 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 
 

SUBJECT: RECOMMENDATION LETTER FOR NABLA H   

 

I hereby confirm that Nabla H provided hydrogeological services for Kriel Colliery.  
 
The project included drilling of monitoring boreholes into the old underground mine 
workings. The project ran from the 1st December 2020 until 31st March 2021. The value of 
the project was for R703 138 excl. VAT.   
 
Recommendation  
 
Nabla H is knowledgeable of the challenges relating to groundwater monitoring requirements 
for mining operations. Their input into the construction of boreholes illustrated their 
understanding of monitoring needs for operational and post-closure groundwater 
monitoring. 
 
The project was delivered with great quality and safely and I would gladly recommend Nabla-
H to anyone for their services. 
 
You may contact the undersigned to confirm the validity of the above on the following: +27 (0) 17 
617 1157 and maphuti.boloka@seritiza.com.  
 
 
 
 
Kind regards   
Maphuti Boloka 
Environmental Superintendent 
 
______  __________ 
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